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March 22, 2021 
 

END OF COLD SEASON REMINDER 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
Although it seems that spring will soon be upon us, it is important to still send your child to school 
with appropriate cold season clothing.   
 
As the snow melts over the next few days or weeks, the school yards will get wet.  Therefore, 
students should come to school with their winter apparel until the school yards are free of snow.    

 
Here is a list of clothing that your child should wear to come to school:   
x a hat 
x a warm coat appropriate for the season 
x snow pants (when snow is on the ground) 
x snow boots (when snow is on the ground) 
x warm mittens or gloves  

 
Please note that students must change into an appropriate pair of shoes once they are inside the 
building.  We strongly recommend that your child keep a pair of shoes at school to avoid forgetting 
their shoes at home.  Please note that should your child not have shoes to wear in school you will 
be asked to bring them a pair.  
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Steven Rebelo 
Principal 

 

     
 
 


